THE AMERICAN PSYCHOANALYTIC ASSOCIATION

PROGRAM COMMITTEE
NATHAN P. SEGEL, M. D., CHAIRMAN
ONE EAST FIFTY-SEVENTH STREET
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022

June 28, 1972

Kato Van Leeuwen, M. D.
430 South Bundy Drive
Los Angeles, California 90049

Dear Dr. Van Leeuwen:

I am writing to you in my capacity as Chairman of the Program
Committee of the American Psychoanalytic Assocation, and
would like to invite you officially to participate in the
Panel, THE ANALYST'S EMOSTONAL: LIFE DURING WORK: COUNTER-
TRANSFERENCE, EMPATHY ANDPROJECTIVE IDENTIFICATION, which

is to be chaired by Dr. Douglass W. Orr. Incidentally, all
prospective Panelists are being invited on the basis of a
thorough discussion and recommendation by members of the
Program Committee, Dr. Orr and myself.

This Panel is planned for the May 1973 meeing in Honolulu,
Hawaii. The exact day has not yet been decided upon.

T am certain that Dr. Orr will be in direct touch with you
as soon as he has heard that you have agreed to serve upon
this Panel so that more detailed planning can be initiated.
He has many interesting ideas about the format for this Panel
which T am sure he will be eager to share with you. I would,
therefore, be very grateful to you if you would let me have,
within the very near future,a letter hopefully in the
affirmative in regard to your participation on this Panel.

T .would then be in a position to forward this to Dr. Orr

o¥ if you should be unable to participate, I could give
consideration to other possible Panelists.

T would like to thank you in advance in anticipation of an
affirmative response in the near future.

Cordially,

Tt T oA

Nathan P. Segel, M. D.
Chairman ’
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